
 
Lifetime Photograph Authorization 

 
Our program is requesting that our staff and administrators be allowed to photograph 

children enrolled in the program. There are times during the school year when special 

activities and events have been planned which enhances the children’s experience and 

participation in class projects. 

By signing this you are releasing pictures and allowing Springview Academy to post such 

pictures on our social media pages and advertising. In case of accident or incident 

pictures will be sued as documentation along with the accident or incident report. 

 

The following are some examples of what we use the photographs for:  

 

 Teaching purposes 

 Our school newsletter 

 To make school albums 

 For memories of special activities 

 Display in classroom and bulletin boards 

 Encourage self-esteem 

 Accreditation criteria 

 Accident report 

 Facebook 

 Instagram 

 Neighborhood flyers 

 

Please be aware that any photographs taken of your child is for the sole purpose and use 

of our program. 

 

I have read and understand the above statements, and I authorize my child/children to be 

photographed for the planned event. 

 

 

____________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print) 

 

 

 

____________________________    ____________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature     Date 

 


